
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] RE: Item #4 - 3300 Rutherford Rd
Date: Monday, December 9, 2024 8:20:49 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Terence Wood 
Sent: Saturday, December 7, 2024 1:08 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] RE: Item #4 - 3300 Rutherford Rd

        CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hi,

I am Terence Wood, a resident of  Deepsprings Crescent in Vaughan, writing to express our community's strong
opposition to the proposed construction plans at 3300 Rutherford Road. Our community, comprising approximately
600 homes including children, young families, and seniors, is firmly against the corporation's efforts to change the
zoning laws established decades ago in Vaughan. We are united in our determination to resist this development and
respectfully seek your assistance in halting the construction at 3300 Rutherford Road. Your support in this matter
would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue.

ferranta
Public Meeting




